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OFFICE OF THE BISHOP BUREAU DE L'EVEQUE

UT VITAM HABEANT

May 5, 2017

Dear Clergy and Parishes,

Greetings to you on this beautiful sunny day as we journey through the Easter season!

Included in this package is a letter from the Bishops of Saskatchewan on the Theodore School
ruling. It provides some information and encourages parishioners to consider writing a note to
political leaders urging the government to join the Catholic school districts of Saskatchewan to
appeal the recent decision.

Also, included is a sample letter that you could distribute to parishioners to use as a basis for their
own letter. It is left to you to discern how you are going to promote this letter in the next week (s).
The government will need to make the decision of whether to appeal or not in the coming days, so
there is a strong sense of urgency to this.

Thank you for making this a priority.

Sincerely yours in Christ,
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Most Rev. Albert Thévenot, M. Afr.
Bishop of Prince Albert
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‘To help our people rediscover Christ, the incarnate word of God because we are all called to holiness’
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